
PRESIDENT’S MESSAGEHello FWEGA!
February is almost here and we are a busy chapter,
starting at our general meeting on February 1.
After our meeting we are hosting the annual Stash
Sale.  Renting a table is $20, and Shawn Lafleur will
be happy to sign you up if interested. There are
plenty of tables for This sale is open to the public.
When the sale is over we have a large group of Girl
Scouts coming to learn how to cross stitch.
Volunteers are needed. Contact Sue Green if you can
help.
Lisa Slay has organized our 2025 Bingo challenge.
Cards are $5 and can be purchased at the meeting or
on our website.
“A Needle Arts Love Story” is March 7-9. Our own
Mendie Canon and Sherri Smith are featured
stitchers.  It would be great to get a big group to
attend and support these members.
I encourage you to be as active as possible this year.
There are many opportunities for you to grow in
your craft and hang out with some amazing people.
Jeanne
president@fortworthega.com
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February 1- General
Meeting 9:30 Different
Location!

Stash Sale 10-12
Girl Scouts 12:30-
2:30

February 2, 9, 16, 23-
Stitchy Sunday
February 18- 3rd
Tuesday @ Stitch Niche
February 5,12,19,26- WIP
Wednesday  

FEBRUARY HIGHLIGHTS

IMPORTANT LINKS

UPCOMING EVENTS

FWEGA General Meeting

FWEGA WIP Wednesday

FWEGA Stitchy Sunday

FWEGA Website

SC Region Website

EGA Website2025 SCR  Seminar 
June 12-14 2025 National Seminar 

Nov 12-16
A Needle Arts Love Story

March 7-9

https://www.egascr.org/scr-2025seminar
https://egausa.org/event/ega-national-seminar-2025/
https://zoom.us/j/97850125799
https://zoom.us/j/99291761620?pwd=hGWxolRq4UMHtgasiyyI2BNOZ7ApF7.1
https://zoom.us/j/96992804110
https://fortworthega.com/
https://www.egascr.org/
https://egausa.org/
https://historicfortworth.org/events-tours/na/
https://historicfortworth.org/events-tours/na/

